
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday, April 4, 2014 

 

9:00 a.m. in 311 Cannon House Office Building 
 

Subcommittee on Border and Maritime Security 

 

Hearing 

 

“Passport Fraud: An International Vulnerability” 

 

WITNESSES 
 

The Honorable Alan D. Bersin 
Assistant Secretary of International Affairs 

  and Chief Diplomatic Officer 

U.S. Department of Homeland Security 

 
Mr. John Wagner 

Acting Deputy Assistant Commissioner 

Office of Field Operations 

Customs and Border Protection 

U.S. Department of Homeland Security 

 
Ms. Brenda S. Sprague 

Deputy Assistant Secretary for Passport Services  

Bureau of Consular Affairs 

U.S. Department of State 

 
The Honorable Shawn A. Bray 

Director 

INTERPOL Washington 

U.S. National Central Bureau 

U.S. Department of Justice 

 

 


